
 

 

 

REF. NO.: LASA/SE/22-23/02 
 

Thursday April 07, 2022 

 

To, 

Chief Manager,  

Surveillance,  

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

 

To, 

The Surveillance Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 

 

Dear Sir(s), 

Re: Clarification on the significant price moment. 

 your email dated April 06,22 ref no.NSE/CM/Survelliance/11774  

This is with reference to communication received from NSE vide email dated April 06, 2022 Ref 

No.NSE/CM/Surveillance seeking clarification in significant price moment and clarification sought by 

BSE vide update on corporate announcement section on website for significant movement in the price of 

the shares of the Company across exchanges.  

In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 

2015 and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchange on all events and information, which have a 

bearing on operation or performance of the Company. The upcoming Board meeting which is scheduled 

to be held on Monday April 11, 2022 where the Board of Directors may consider the dividend which is 

disclosed in intimation dated March 21,2022 might be the reason for the price movement. 

We reiterate there is no undisclosed/price sensitive information or any impending announcement / 

corporate action which needs to be informed to the Stock Exchange at this point of time. Therefore, the 

movement in the share price of the Company is purely due to market conditions and absolutely market 

driven and the Company is no way connected or involved in any manner whatsoever with any such 

movement in price.  

We assure you that Company shall continue to promptly inform the Exchange about all material events/ 

information / actions as required under SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.  

We hope the above clarifies.  

For LASA SUPERGENERICS LIMITED 

 

 
 

 

ANKITA SHETTY 

COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 


